
 

 

 
 
August 10, 2018 
 
 
Longfellow Early Childhood Staff: 
 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 School Year!  We hope you have had time during the summer months to 
rest, relax, and rejuvenate.  We are excited to continue our work with children with returning staff and 
want to welcome the following new staff to our team: 
 

• Lydia Gross - Early Childhood Special Education Teacher 
 
Our building schedule will continue the same as last year.  Staff hours on school days are from 8:00 
a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday-Friday.  Wednesday PLC time is from 8:00-9:00, with preschool hours on 
Wednesday of 9:45-12 and 1:15-3:45. Our Workshop Days schedule is included in this letter.  Please 
note that we follow the district-wide schedule of 7:30-3:30 for all workshop days.  See attached 
document for back to school workshop week schedule. 
 
We look forward to the new school year and seeing you all very soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sara Line 
Early Childhood Coordinator 
 
Annie Kruse 
Early Childhood Special Education Team Lead 
 
 
 
 


